

"For we preach not ourselves, but Christ Jesus the Lord." II Corinthians 4:5

Dr. Terry R. Ellis, President | Dr. Ricky Dunsford, Executive Vice President

The Jones Family

Prayer Letter January 2018



Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye stedfast, unmoveable, always abounding in the work of the Lord, forasmuch as ye know that your labour is not in vain in the Lord. I Corinthians 15:58

Dear Friends,

I have been looking forward to the end of 2017 because I can look back and report on all that the Lord has done in our ministry. I have three areas to report on:

Upper Midwest Bible Institute: We mailed out 6,876 lessons and received 7,345 back to be graded. I worked 1,773 hours grading and working in the office. We had 63 students accept the Lord while doing the lessons. We also mailed 402 Bibles into the prisons.

My work in jails and prisons: I was able to preach in 77 prisons and lead 171 inmates to the Lord. I travel 14,692 miles. I also preach in many churches and missions conferences.

Our Work in the Upper Midwest: We have been building a group of missionaries and volunteers over the last 20 years in the Michigan area and also the Upper Midwest region. In 2017 we were able to do 208 jail meetings, 665 prison meetings, 31 prison revivals, 31 public school meetings, 20 Ambassador meetings. (Brian Heath, LeRoy DeMasellis, Randy Vance, Randy Tharp, Ted Tharp.) I am just a part in this great work, we have 6 missionaries and 110 volunteers. We had a total of 2,832 hours in facilities, we lead 2,525 inmates to the Lord. We preached to 30,142 in our meetings.

You have made an investment in our work and in our lives and I wanted you to see it's not in vain. Behind each of these numbers is a soul that needed to be saved and/or discipled. There is no way we could of traveled and preached and sent lessons to all these folks without your help.

Pray for the Lord to give us a great 2018 with more souls, more lessons and the power to reach and teach the Word of God. Pray for our health, our support. We're trusting the Lord.

It's your support and prayers that allows us to reach into the jails and prisons and do the work of the Lord. Thank you so much.

Thank you again for all your love, prayers and support. If I can be of any help, please let me know.

Mailing Address Jim & Carol Jones P.O. Box 111 Pleasant Lake, Michigan 49272 517-290-8301

Jim & Carol Jones Rock of Ages Ministries

Post Office Box 2308 · Cleveland, TN · 37320 (423) 479-3243 · www.roapm.com